
 

 

 
 

Wednesday, 13 February 2019 
 
 

Change of Location for Year 8 Camp 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Prevailing north-easterly winds have resulted in an inundation of ‘red weed’ at Diamond 
Head, this is unlikely to subside over the coming weeks. Therefore the decision has been 
made to relocate the Year 8 camp to ensure the enjoyment as well as the health and safety of 
all involved. This decision has been made in collaboration with Endless Summer Surf School, 
who facilitate the Year 8 camp. 
 
The new accommodation for camp will be Brigadoon Holiday Park at North Haven. Surfing 
will be at North Haven Beach. This location will also allow for water sport activities on the 
Camden Haven River. 
 
Other information such as departure times will remain the same. Should you have any 
questions or require further information please contact Mr Brent Donaldson the Camp 
Coordinator by email bdonaldson@tareeccs.nsw.edu.au or by phoning the College on               
6539 0100. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Brent Donaldson         Mr Wayne Green 
Year 8 Camp Coordinator        Head of Secondary 
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